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Bargaining with the City of Iqaluit has reached a critical point. While progress has 
been made on many issues, the Employer’s monetary offer is insufficient and 
disconnected from the realities of a City that has built a sizeable surplus largely on 
the backs of workers who just suffered through a two-year wage freeze and 
concessions. 
 
After seven long days of bargaining in December 2020 and February 2021, your 
Public Service Alliance of Canada (PSAC)/Nunavut Employees Union (NEU) 
Bargaining Team presented the City with a reasonable deal that provides fair 
compensation for workers and that meets the City’s concerns. The City is taking 
time to study our proposal and promises to answer within weeks. 
 
Management and other officials have said they are striving to make the City of 
Iqaluit an ‘employer of choice’. Accepting the fair and balanced deal tabled is a bare 
minimum required to make good on this promise.  
 
Thank you for supporting your Bargaining Team. 
 
 
 
Your PSAC/NEU Bargaining Team: 
Susan Avery, Tracey Oram, Chris Wilson, Mary Anne Walker, PSAC Regional 
Representative and Martin Rioux, PSAC Negotiator. 
 
 
  


